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MEDFORD, Ore. – The Rogue Community College Board of Education will consider a tuition 
increase for students at their monthly meeting Tuesday (2/19/2024). 

Approval of this tuition increase would affect in-state, out-of-state and international 
students. For in-state, their tuition could go up $2 per credit; from $120 to $122. For out of 
state, the price per credit could go up $3; from $148 to $151. And international students 
could see a $7 increase per credit; from $400 to $407. 

The meeting is at 5 p.m. at the Redwood campus, in Grants Pass. 
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